

9th September 2017

Dr Saurabh Kwatra Bangalore India

Dear Sir,

THE IMPACTLABS SUMMER WORKSHOP 2017

The purpose of this letter is sincerely appreciate your participation as a facilitator at the recently concluded ImpactLabs Summer Workshop at the University of Benin, Benin, Nigeria. The workshop sought to hone the spirit of inventiveness among selected young people in Nigeria. Your nanolab and windmill practical classes and your talks on innovation were extremely well received by the students. We also appreciate you working with the student teams as they developed their final projects in the second week. Your deep insights into how things work or can/should work helped them improve on their ideas and get their projects finished faster.

We look forward to working with you in the near future.

Warm regards,

Babatunde Alawode

PhD in Mechanical Engineering, MIT

Co-founder, ImpactLabs

alawode@mit.edu